
GC10f Shropshire Council and ABCA - Timeline of DtC activity - Regulation 19 consultation email 

from E West to I Culley 
 
14.12.20 @ 12.28 
 
Hi Ian, 
I’m well thanks, hope all ok with you as well. 
We’re starting our Reg19 on Friday 18th Dec, running for seven weeks to Friday 5th Feb. We do just 
need to get past the call in period for the Cabinet decision though (5pm today). 
I would welcome a catch up early in the new year to begin to finalise the Statement of Common 
Ground if possible. 
Thanks 
Eddie 
Eddie West 
Interim Planning Policy and Strategy Manager 
Shropshire Council 
Tel 01743 254617 
e-mail: edward.west@shropshire.gov.uk 
From: Ian Culley <Ian.Culley@wolverhampton.gov.uk> 
Sent: 14 December 2020 10:28 
To: Edward West <edward.west@shropshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Reg 19 consultation 

Sensitivity: PROTECT 

Good morning Eddie and I hope all is well with you. 
Do you have a timetable for the Reg 19 consultation please? The context is the 
relationship to the next ABCA Leaders meeting which is arranged for the 
17th February. My understanding from our last discussion was that the consultation 
would run until the end of the first week in February and so we may need to submit 
our response ahead of the formal Leaders meeting. 
Kind regards 

Ian 
Ian Culley 
Lead Planning Manager (Regional Strategy) 
Tel. Office: 01902 555636 

E-mail: Ian.Culley@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
City of Wolverhampton Council 
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